
3rd Amendment to WC -2009-0277 Update

On May 1st MAWC came out and tested the water pipes on Aspen Woods and assured me that there 
were no leaks.  On the night of May 12, 2009 I noticed a large black square in the street that appeared 
to be a water main repair on Aspen Woods near Red River.  It rained for approximately four hours the 
night of May 13th, 2009.  On May 14, 2009 the next day (the day the top two photos were taken) I 
noticed there was no water running over the sidewalk or out of the seams in Aspen Woods.  

This is the first time in fourteen months (that I know of and have documented) that water has not run 
over the sidewalk and out of the street here on Aspen Woods for four or five days after it rained.

There is far less water in the back room of my basement and although the sump pump continues to run 
the time intervals are approx. a half hour instead of the less than ten minutes that had become the norm 
after a rain. 

Also the water running in the ditch in front of 11333 Larimore has reduced to a small trickle.

Picture taken May 14, 2009 after a heavy rain the night before



Below picture taken May 14, 2009 after a heavy rain the night before

What appears to be water main repair in the street on Aspen Woods near Red River. Above picture 
taken May 13, 2-009


